
Southern California Edison Company 
P. 0. BOX Boo 

2244 WALNUT GROVE AVENUE 

ROSEMEAD. CALIFORNIA 91770 

F. R. NANDY TELEPHONE 

MANAGER OF NUCLEAR LICENSING June 19 1989 (818) 302-1896 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Office of Investigations, Region IV 
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 
Attention: Virginia Van Cleave 
Arlington, Texas 76011 

Dear Ms. V. Van Cleave: 

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-206, 50-361 and 50-362 
Procurement of Electrical Components from 
Planned Maintenance Systems, Inc.  
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Units 1, 2 and 3 

By letters dated May 22, 1989, the NRC requested that Southern California 
Edison determine whether or not electrical components and/or parts had been 
purchased from Planned Maintenance Systems, Inc. (PMS) of Mount Vernon, 
Illinois, for use at San Onofre Unit 1, 2 or 3 from July 1, 1985 to the 
present. SCE has performed a detailed search of procurement records and 
determined that SCE has not purchased any electrical parts or components from 
PMS, Inc.  

If you have any questions, please contact me.  

Very truly yours, 

cc: J. B. Martin, Regional Administrator, NRC Region V 
F. R. Huey, NRC Senior Resident Inspector, San Onofre Units 1, 2 and 3 
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